
The following Notice of Motion has been received in the name of Councillor W.H. 
Golland: - 
 
“In view of the continued public resistance and concern, the increased carbon 
emissions resulting from a long detour, the additional traffic through Netherfield, and 
the very serious effect the traffic now has on Lambley, this Council requests the 
County Council to remove the bus plug on the A612 and to replace the one on Stoke 
Lane with a weight limit to remove lorry traffic while still allowing lighter traffic through 
to Stoke Bardolph” 
 


